
 

 

Ethiopia -  Change in procedures for the transmission of Post-Placement 

reports for children adopted from Ethiopia into Ireland 

 

The Adoption Authority has been made aware that due to the introduction of 

the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), the Department of Foreign 

Affairs and Trade has made changes to its requirements in respect of the 

handling of adoption Post-Placement Reports. 

 

The new requirements will see the routing of all Post-Placement Reports for 

Ethiopia going through their Development Cooperation Division for onward 

transmission to the Embassy of Ireland in Ethiopia. 

 

Therefore, reports for onward transmission should be addressed to: 

 

Ethiopia Desk Officer 

Development Cooperation Division 

Department of Foreign Affairs & Trade 

13-15 Lower Hatch St., 

Dublin 2. 

 

Reports will be sent by that officer via diplomatic mail to Ethiopia where the 

Irish Embassy staff will continue to send the reports to the Ministry of Women 

& Children Affairs in Addis Ababa. 

 

 

 

 

Date of Notice: 10/9/2018 


